Great Lakes Region
Faculty Letter Advising Registration is Open (email)





Dear Faculty Members,
By now, you’ve probably received your booklet and registration form for GLR 20__ Seminar and registration is officially open. Attendees have until _____________, 20__ to register and since we need your information for Merchandise Night, Teacher’s Showcase, Night Out and other events,,, we encourage you to complete and return the registration form according to the dates included in the booklet. 

Here are the links to registration materials as well as the GLR website in case you want to send this information to some of your own contacts who might not see our GLR publicity directly:

http://www.ega-glr.org/seminar

(if the host chapter has a website, include it here)
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please do feel free to share. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns at this point.

Thanks,

___________________, Dean of Faculty
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